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Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“Jesus himself stood among them and said to them, ‘Peace be with 
you.’ But they were startled and frightened…” – Luke 24:36-37

Throughout the day we have many opportunities to “see the face of 
Jesus” in others and to “be the face of Jesus” to others. Do we take 
that opportunity to provide “peace” to those we encounter or are we 
afraid of what others will think of us and do nothing? Pray for the 
strength to live a “God-centered” life and not a “self-centered” life.

And It Pleased the Lord: A Rabbi and a Bishop Strike a Chord 
with Leonard Cohen
Archbishop Donald Bolen and Rabbi Jeremy Parnes are joined by 
Rev. Sarah Dymund (Trinity Lutheran) as they explore the spiritual 
questions in Leonard Cohen’s work. What are the key themes that 
connect Cohen’s songs? How does Cohen root his reflections on 
human experience in the spiritual sources of Judaism and Christianity? 
Join the discussion at 6:00 p.m. on Friday, April 20 at Living Spirit 
Centre (3018 Doan Dr., Regina). All are welcome to this free event 
that kicks off “A Taste of Skylight”, http://bit.ly/TasteofSkylight! For more 
information, contact Nick Jesson at 306-352-1651, Ext. 220 or email 
jesson@ecumenism.net. This is the fourth in a series of discussions 
about the work of Leonard Cohen. The previous evenings are available on 
YouTube at
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLi4wVCaUliR4DF_-Krl-
0Nt1NI-HVl-ytK

The Eucharist and Christian Unity:
Our ecumenical agreements on the Eucharist - April 27 & 28
One of the least known achievements of the ecumenical movement 
is the consensus on the doctrine of the Eucharist. What is the 
significance of the agreements reached? What does this mean for 
interchurch families and ecumenical shared ministries? ARCCIC and 
the Archdiocese of Regina are offering a spring workshop on April 27 
and 28 to explore the ecumenical agreements on the Eucharist. All 
churches welcome, no registration required. A free-will offering will be 
taken to cover meal expenses. For further information contact Nick 
Jesson, 306-352-1651 or email jesson@ecumenism.net.
ARCIC agreement on Eucharistic Doctrine: Dive into the 
dialogue with Canon Claude Schroeder and Dr. Brett Salkeld as they 
explore the Anglican-Roman Catholic agreements. Friday, April 27 
at 6:00 p.m. at St. Mary the Virgin Anglican Church, 3337 15th Ave, 
Regina. The evening begins with Evensong followed by a light supper. 
The discussion begins at 7:00 p.m.
Ecumenical Convergence on the Eucharist: Continue the 
exploration as we break open the bilateral agreements as well as 
the World Council of Churches’ seminal text Baptism, Eucharist, and 
Ministry. Led by Nick Jesson and a range of local Christian speakers. 
Saturday, April 28 from 9:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Christ the King
Parish, 3239 Garnet St, Regina. A light lunch will be provided.

TF82: Placuit Deo, The CDF, and Smacking Down 
Salvation Heresies
Does Brett have a clue how to pronounce Latin? What the 
heck is a CDF and what is its  natural habitat? How do you 
get neo-Pelagianism out of your drapes? What is an 

acceptable substitute for neo-Gnosticism when baking? And what does 
any of this have to do with our eternal salvation? You really don’t want to 
miss this week’s Thinking Faith!
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf82-placuit-deo-the-cdf-and-smack-
ing-down-salvation-heresies

The Bishop’s Cup
Students in grade 8 and up are invited to come join in the first annual 
“Bishop Cup” Basketball tournament. Students, priests, deacons and 
seminarians will play with and against students. The tournament will be 
held at Miller Comprehensive High School in Regina on Tuesday, April 
17th. There is no cost. A pizza supper will be served from 5:30- 6:45 
p.m. and tournament will begin at 7:00 p.m. Spectators are welcome and 
encouraged! All students welcome to join! To register please email Tammie 
at t.wickenheiser@rcsd.ca or phone 306-791-7230.

Archdiocese of Regina Leadership Camp
All teens are invited to join us at the Archdiocese of Regina Leadership 
Camp this August. This summer camp experience for teens and young adults 
is an action packed 4 days. It will be full of time for adventure, time for 
stillness, time for prayer as well as time for all the things that every good 
camp has….great food, night games, beach time, campfires, hikes etc. 
There are TWO camps:
- One for those ENTERING grades 10- 1st year 
University in the Fall of 2018 (AUG. 12-15) 
- One  for those ENTERING grades 7-9 in the Fall of 2018 (AUG. 16-19) 
This camp fills up quickly and spaces are quite 
limited. We hope you consider joining us as we enjoy a week in HOLY-
wood…..which is a much better place to visit than HOLYwood. ; ) 
Registration forms are available from the church office or can be found at 
https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/youth-summer-camps-0 or by 
emailing ymo@archregina.

HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS
Catholic chaplains visit patients and their families 

to address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a 
friendly face and comforting presence, to talk about 
people’s fears and concerns, to bring Communion, 

and to contact a priest for anointing of the sick. 
Pasqua Hospital

Chaplain
Bonnie Thiele-Hunt

306-519-1380

Wascana 
Rehabilitation 

Centre
Chaplain

Karen Ziegler
306-530-6511

General 
Hospital
Chaplain

Jerry Fitzgerald

306-519-1405
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Ignatius By Way of Gerard Manley Hopkins, S.J. 
Presented by Fr. Larry Gillick, S.J.

Join us on Friday May 4th, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. at Campion
College Auditorium. Everyone is welcome to this free public event, complimentary 
parking is available in Lot 13. A reception will follow the presentation. Please 
RSVP your attendance to: mgurash@archregina.sk.ca or 306-352-1651 Ext. 237.
 
We will wander, ponder and be graced by reflecting on various aspects of 
Ignatian Spirituality as celebrated in some of the poems of G. Hopkins, a 
nineteenth-century English Jesuit. The presentation will be oriented toward 
a clearer appreciation of Ignatian, (Jesuit) Spirituality, for the non-Jesuit. The 
evening will be designed to help God’s prayer within and around us to be 
received and enjoyed by women and men of faith and good will. 

For more information please visit our Facebook Event page at:
https://www.facebook.com/events/584940338531147/
Sponsored by Campion College and the Archdiocese of Regina

Program in Ecumenical Studies and Formation
July 10 to 13
Early Bird registration pricing of $275.00 - available until May 31, 2018!
The Program in Ecumenical Studies and Formation will take place July 10 
to 13 this year, at St. Stephen’s Anglican Church, Saskatoon. The Visiting 
Scholars are Rev. Dr. Sandra Beardsall and The Most Rev. Donald Bolen, 
both highly respected and active in ecumenism, nationally and internationally. 
All are welcome. The Program in Ecumenical Studies and Formation is a 
three-year program, dedicated to forming Christians in the theology, history 
and practice of ecumenism with the churches of Canada and abroad. The 
intended audience of this program includes ecumenical officers; people in 
training for ministry; ministry practitioners whose work is located within an 
ecumenical setting; and lay people who wish to increase their knowledge of 
the ecumenical movement for greater participation. The program assumes 
no prior theological training and will be offered each year in Saskatoon. 
Students who complete all three years will receive a certificate in Ecumenical 
Studies and Formation from St. Andrew’s College and the Prairie Centre for 
Ecumenism. All current information is available on the PCE website at 
http://pcecumenism.ca/content/program-ecumenical-studies-and-for-
mation-2018

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
Camp Monahan New Board of Directors
Camp Monahan Association extends a warm welcome to the newest 
members of its Board of Directors: Mary Campbell, Darren Fisher, George 
Kress, James Lipoth and Tasha Toupin. Camp is looking for volunteers to 
assist with camp clean-up, minor repairs, etc. as we get ready for the 2018 
camping season. Please contact Bob Kowalchuk, Archdiocesan Representative 
to the Board, for more information: BKowalchuk@archregina.sk.ca  or 
306-352-1651 Ext 236.

Alpha at Resurrection Parish
Alpha is a series of interactive sessions exploring the basis of the Christian 
faith. Each session looks at a  different question and is designed to create 
conversation. No pressure. No charge. Just an open, informal, and  honest 
space to explore and discuss life’s big questions together. Once again, we 
are pleased to offer you the Alpha Experience. Even though the Come and 
See is over, it is not too late to join us Wednesday evenings at 6:30 p.m.
beginning April 18th at Resurrection Parish, 3155 Windsor Park Road.  
Please use the Hall Entrance. Supper is provided. Please contact the parish 
office, 306-352-0800 or office@resurrectionparish.ca to let us know you are 
coming and if you have any food allergies. For anyone 19+ (young adults, 
we’ll have a group just for you at this session of Alpha.)  Have you experienced 
Alpha before and interested in helping us with hospitality? Please let the 
parish office know.

Ladies! You are invited to the first ever “Blessed Brunch” at Holy Rosary 
Cathedral - Join us Saturday April 21, 2018. Brunch at 10:00 a.m. Optional: 
Adoration and Confession 7:45 – 8:45 a.m. and Mass at 9:00 a.m. What’s a 
Blessed Brunch? It’s a potluck brunch where we actually meet other women in 
the community. We talk with each other, share a meal, have small group / large 
group time, and pray with each other. See Facebook for more information or email 
cassandra.ursu@gmail.com call/text 306-519-5996.

95th Annual Regina Diocesan CWL Convention
Is being held in Yorkton at St. Gerard Parish on April 29, 30.  The guest speakers 
will be Rev. Rene Mangahas on the current CWL theme, “Inspired by the Spirit, 
Women Respond to God’s Call” and Dr. Mary Deutscher on “Protection of
Conscience for Health Care Professionals”.  Also featured will be Margaret Ann 
Jacobs, National CWL President. Archbishop Don Bolen will be the celebrant at the 
opening Mass on Sunday.  Registration chairperson is Linda Maddaford, lmadda-
ford@live.ca.

Indigenous Spirituality
First Presbyterian Church is hosting a 3-part study series on
Indigenous Spirituality on Monday evenings, April 30, May 7 and May 14. Dr. Blair 
Stonechild, Professor of Indigenous Studies at First Nations University will lead the 
sessions, including time for discussion and conversation. Bring along a friend and 
join us from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. at First Presbyterian, 2170 Albert St. For more 
information contact Mary at 306-570-8662. We hope this opportunity for learning 
together builds bridges within our community. We would be delighted to have you 
join us.

March for Life
Monday May 7:  7:00 p.m. Vigil Mass dedicated to the Unborn at Holy Rosary 
Cathedral. Main Celebrant: Archbishop Donald Bolen. Social to follow.
Tuesday May 8 : 12:00 p.m. Registration and gathering at Christ the King Parish, 
3239 Garnet Street. The March to the Legislative Building begins at 1:30 p.m.
A Regina Pro-Life Fundraising banquet will be held at 7:00 p.m. For tickets 
306-569-1985 (25$ each)

Our Lady of Peace Parish Garage Sale
April 26 -  5:00 to 7:00 p.m., April 27 – 2:00 to 7:00 p.m., April 28 – 9:00 a.m. to  
2:00 p.m. at Our Lady of Peace Parish Hall, 425 Broad St. North.  Lots of wonderful 
bargains, Concession, Free Admission.  Donations of articles accepted Monday to 
Wednesday, April 23 to 25 from 8:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Call office at 543-5355 or 
Anita 543-0421 if more information required.
        
Holy Trinity Garage & Bake Sale
Fri. April 27 (2 to 8 p.m. & Sat. April 28 (8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.).  
Accepting donations of clean, reusable items starting April 9 (Mon to Fri 9:00 a.m. – 
4:00 p.m.), no TVs or baby furniture. 5020 Sherwood Drive, Regina.  306-543-3838.

Camp Monahan Trash to Treasure Garage Sale
Trash to Treasure Garage Sale - May 17 - 21st, 424 Mullin Ave. Regina. It’s time to 
clean out your closet and donate your treasures to Camp Monahan’s Garage Sale. 
Drop offs and Pickups start April 15th, 2018. Call  306-522-1047 or email: 
campmonahan@sasktel.net to arrange a pick up or drop off.
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